
  
 
1/17/2020 
 
Ordinance 795 
 
Marshal St. John has requested a change to the Technical Pay part of the salary 
ordinance.  As the Town continues to interact with various county and other municipal 
law enforcement agencies, the Marshal desires to encourage the officers to be involved.  
By opening up the third level of tech pay such that an officer can do more than one item 
and be reimbursed for more than one item will encourage more participation.  He has 
accounted for the increase inside of his budget and we have discussed rewording the 
tech pay in the 2021 ordinance, but this change which is desired to be retroactive takes 
care of this year’s officers involved in more than one item. 
 
I would recommend introduction and if the council is so inclined to wave the rules and 
read for a 2nd time to allow for adoption.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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